

December 23, 2002

Alan & Sue Browning
Vision Quest Integrated Technologies Inc.
1131 E. Main St., Ste 109
Tustin, CA. 92780

Dear Alan & Sue:

It was great seeing you at the Chamber's annual holiday event. All of us with the Chamber want to thank you for your continued contributions in making our community a better place to work, live and play. Without you it would not happen.

We want to wish you the best holiday season as well as a great new year.

Warmly,

Michael Metzler

President & Chief Executive Officer

